
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
January 10, 2012 
 
 
 
TO: AIS Task Force Members 
 
FROM: Greg Nybeck, Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Cancelled Meeting 
 
Co-Chair Kelsey Page has cancelled the Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) Task Force 
Meeting planned for this Friday, January 13, 2012.  The next meeting is scheduled for 
Friday, February 10, 2012 at 8:30 a.m. 
 
Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or concerns regarding this 
matter. 
 


